

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: Crystal Perkins, Director, General Services Department

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

THRU: Neighborhood & Community Services Standing Committee

DATE: May 13, 2024

RE: Status Update Regarding Elba Ellery Park

Please provide a status update, including but not limited to, a timeline and any project plans for Elba Ellery Park.

The Park is directly adjacent to the Heidelberg project and stakeholders in the area would like to know any future plans for the park.